BACP-146 Traffic Concerns

Bill and Jennifer Day (concerned Country Lane Estates residents and parents of Country Lane Primary and Centennial students)

> City of Broken Arrow July 23, 2015 Received via email

Connecting Road to Kansas St

- BAPD have noted traffic violations and unsafe conditions for children traveling home from school previously (see letter from Police Department)
- More traffic on Kansas St would only exacerbate the problems

City of Broken Arrow July 23, 2015 Received via email

School Bus Traffic Relief

- Developers claim in 7/13/2015 meeting that connecting road to BAPS school road would "relieve bus traffic on 51st"
- How? Any buses using connection would either turn left (south) onto Elm creating additional problems, or...
- Buses turning right (north) head back to 51st
 Street, which is already horribly congested

School Connections Don't Work

- BAPS has had connections before
- According to former Superintendent Dr. Gary Gerber, connections like these don't work well
- For example: BAHS and N 20th St into neighborhood, Wolf Creek and W. Montgomery, Wolf Creek and W. Honolulu

City of Broken Arrow July 23, 2015 Received via email

Both Connections = Bad Ideas

- Connecting to school doesn't relieve traffic
- Connecting to Kansas St either increases traffic on Kansas St, causing additional danger for children and residents, or...
- If connecting to Kansas St doesn't send additional cars through Country Lane Estates neighborhood, why do it anyway?